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KEY ISSUE 
 
The Cabinet leads the preparation of the Council's policies and budget and 
makes recommendations to the County Council on the major policy plans, 
and the budget and Council Tax.  The Cabinet takes decisions within this 
framework of plans and procedural rules approved by the Council.  It is held 
to account by the Council for its performance. 
 
The Forward Plan details the reports and decisions the Cabinet will be 
considering over the next three months.  Members requested at the previous 
Local Committee to receive a report highlighting key decisions of interest to 
the Local Committee. This is not a definitive list, and the full forward plan is 
available on the Surrey County Council website via the following link: 
 
http://mycouncil.surreycc.gov.uk/mgListPlans.aspx?RPId=120&RD=0 
 

 

KEY DECISIONS OF INTEREST TO THE LOCAL COMMITTEE 
 
21 November 2012 – Cabinet Member Decision 
 
Choice of preferred proposer for a new primary school in Redhill – to 
decide the preferred proposer for a new two-form entry primary school in 
Redhill. 
 
28 November 2012 – Cabinet Member Decision 
 

ITEM 15
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Community Improvements Fund – to consider the recommendations of the 
Community Improvements Fund Panel and to approve the successful 
applications. 
 
27 November 2012 - Cabinet 
 
Public Value Review – Community Partnership – to approve the 
recommendations of the Public Value Review of the Community Partnerships 
Team and the related action plan. 
 
Expansion of Primary Schools – to approve the business case for the 
expansion of the following schools, to provide additional pupil places under 
the schools basic need programme – includes New Primary School, 
Merstham (Part 2 report). 
 
5 February 2013 – Cabinet 
 
Delivering Road Maintenance – a new approach – to provide the outcomes 
and recommendations of Surrey Highways Strategic Road Maintenance 
Review which will enable the authority to reduce the historic backlog over the 
next five years. 
 

 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Local Committee (Reigate and Banstead) is asked to: 
 

(i) Note the forward plan of the County Council’s Cabinet. 
 
(ii) Consider whether the Committee wishes to make any 

representations to the Cabinet on upcoming items. 
 
 
LEAD OFFICER: Sandra Brown, Community Partnerships Team Leader East 
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 01483 517532 

E-MAIL: sandra.brown@surreycc.gov.uk 

CONTACT OFFICER: Sarah Quinn, Community Partnership and Committee Officer 
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 01737 737695 

E-MAIL: sarah.quinn@surreycc.gov.uk 

BACKGROUND PAPERS: Cabinet Forward Plan November 2012 – February 2013 
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